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15/10/2020  10:43:592020/4637/T COMNOT ARCHIE BARON Just last year the Applicant received permission for crown reduction on this tree. The Applicant's own Tree 

Report at that time, from Specialist Tree Consultants, reported in a successful application which resulted in the 

removal of several other trees but retention of this one with a reduced crown: '3.2.3: The site's most significant 

tree is the Magnolia T8...which is in good condition and provides moderate amenity value to the site.'

The Application makes no reference to a suitable alternative and given the overall need to retain trees, the 

character of the neighbourhood being so dependent on maintaining its trees, and the greater environmental 

benefits of retaining old trees rather than replacing them with new ones (which isn't proposed here), it seems 

wrong to fell to the ground 'the site's most significant tree'.

 7Total:

Page 8 of 8


